
November 14, 2012 
 
Ms. Marcia E. Asquith 
Office of the Corporate Secretary 
FINRA  
1735 K Street, NW 
Washington, DC  200006-1506 
 
Dear Ms. Asquith, 
 
I encourage you to increase the transparency of corporate bond transactions, since I believe it 
will decrease bond transaction costs to investors.   
 
I think there should be a requirement to report the real size of a trade if that trade is beyond a 
given par value. 
 
If you cannot recommend that course of action, I encourage FINRA to increase the reporting 
caps. 
 
Thank you for considering my comments. 
 
Sincerely yours,  
 
Ken Ransford, Esq., CPA 
Ken Ransford P.C. 
132 Midland Avenue, Suite 3 
Basalt, CO  81621 
970-927-1200 Work 
970-927-1300 Fax 
970-274-0417 Cell 
kenransford@comcast.net 
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